
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/23/2011 2:14:28 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE:

Not a problem. I'll be here. Glad to see the compliance plan is being worked on. I hope it doesn't 
require too much revision,but we welcome your comments and changes to it.

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 2:10 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: RE:

I'll try. With the markup team now on the compliance plan.

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 1:59 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul
Subject:

Is now a good time to chat ? 973-4977 I'll be in my office for the next hour or so.
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